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Patrick Zenner <patrick.zenner@como.gov>

noreply@gocolumbiamo.com <noreply@gocolumbiamo.com> Thu, Dec 9, 2021 at 7:09 PM
Reply-To: jonrduke40@gmail.com
To: planning@como.gov

The following form submission was received on the City of Columbia website. The sender has been notified of the
successful receipt of this request. Recipients should respond to this request within a reasonable time frame, normally
within 1 to 3 business days. For more information regarding origin of this message or to report spam contact the
Webmaster at webmaster@como.gov

Below are the results of a Web form submitted on: December 9th, 2021 at 07:09PM (CST).

Name: Jon R. Duke

Email Address: jonrduke40@gmail.com

Comments: Planned to attend your meeting this evening in regards to case #28-2022. When | got to the City Hall area
did not find any parking spots that | felt safe so returned home.

My questions were WHY is there a request for a change, will they cut down more trees, and what about the freeway they
have created on Hoylake Drive. Did they people contact the homeowners that were involved to find out their thoughts? If
so, did they tell the people that their property taxes would increase. They have already cut down so many trees, why do
they want to cut down some more. They have eliminated a lot of wild life with their recent clear cutting. | object to the to
the proposed plan.
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